

Dear Trimmer Elementary Families,

The 2020-2021 school year is ready to begin and I am excited to welcome you to Trimmer Elementary School! The first day of school will be **Monday**, **August 24th** for our new **4th-grade students only**. On **Tuesday**, **August 25th** both 4th and 5th-grade will attend.

Car rider procedures have changed slightly this year in anticipation of increased traffic. Students will be dropped off and picked up along the sidewalk outside of Door 14 which is located back by the gymnasium. The buses with be utilizing the circle in the front of the building for arrival and dismissal.

Much of the other information you need for a successful start to our school year can be found on our <u>District Website</u>. You will find information such as lunch menus, District calendars, and <u>contact information</u> for faculty and staff. Please make sure we have your updated email address and phone number so we can keep you updated with Trimmer news! All newsletters will also be shared on Class Dojo – please check the information sent home from your child's teacher on how to join our school's Class Dojo group. As always, you are always welcome to call Trimmer if you have any specific questions.

We look forward to working with you this year. Please visit our website for the Elementary Student Handbook. Take special care to view areas such as dress code, attendance, and discipline policies. We will provide your child with the necessary tools and materials for a successful school year; please send them to school with a face mask, backpack and lunchbox (if packing lunch), and their District-issued Chromebook.

We are eager to start the amazing learning journey for the 2020-2021school year! I look forward to working with you and your child throughout this journey.

Sincerely,

Matthew E. Minacci *Principal*